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Canoeing the Mountains
This landmark volume brings together some of the titans of social
movement theory in a grand reassessment of its status. For some time,
the field has been divided between a dominant structural approach and
a cultural or constructivist tradition.. The gaps and
misunderstandings between the two sides--as well as the efforts to
bridge them--closely parallel those in the social sciences at large.
This book aims to further the dialogue between these two distinct
approaches to social movements and to show the broader implications
for social science as a whole as it struggles with issues including
culture, emotion, and agency. Visit our website for sample chapters!

Power to the Poor
With an enduring grasp of human nature, Dale Carnegie’s How to Win
Friends and Influence People teaches his readers how to handle people
without letting them feel manipulated, how to make people feel
important without inspiring resentment, how win people over to your
point of view without causing offence, and how to make a friend out of
just about anyone. Published in 1937, Carnegie’s How to Win Friends
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and Influence People, was originally written as a companion book to
his lectures on how to be a good salesperson. However, what began as a
basic sales primer, quickly exploded into an overnight success,
eventually selling more than 15 million copies worldwide, and
pioneering an entire genre of self-help and personal success books.
HarperTorch brings great works of non-fiction and the dramatic arts to
life in digital format, upholding the highest standards in ebook
production and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more
titles in the HarperTorch collection to build your digital library.

We Are Many
"Much has been written about the historic nature of the Obama
campaign. The multi-year, multi-billion dollar operation elected the
nation's first black president, raised and spent more money than any
other election effort in history, and built the most sophisticated
voter targeting technology ever before used on a national campaign.
But what is missing from these accounts is an understanding of how
Obama for America organized its formidable army of 2.2 million
volunteers -- over eight times the number of people who volunteered
for democratic candidates in 2004. Unlike previous field campaigns
that drew their power from staff, consultants, and paid canvassers,
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the Obama campaign's capacity came from unpaid local citizens who took
responsibility for organizing their own neighborhoods months--and even
years--in advance of election day. In so doing, Groundbreakers argues,
the campaign enlisted citizens in the often unglamorous but necessary
work of practicing democracy. Hahrie Han and Elizabeth McKenna argue
that the legacy of Obama for America is a transformation of the
traditional models of field campaigning. Groundbreakers makes the case
that the Obama ground game was revolutionary in two regards not
captured in previous accounts. First, the campaign piloted and scaled
an alternative model of field campaigning that built the power of a
community at the same time that it organized it. Second, the Obama
campaign changed the individuals who were a part of it, turning them
into leaders. Groundbreakers proves that presidential campaigns are
still about more than clicks, big data and money, and that one of the
most important ways that a campaign develops its capacity is by
investing in its human resources"--

Human
Tells how eight American synagogues became visionary congregations -'entrepreneurial, experimental, and committed to engaging members' -and serves as a primer for other congregations seeking to join them.
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The Leader's Checklist, Expanded Edition
Low Cost, High Impact! Public relations is a make-or-break factor for
all organizations, especially those that are small or mission driven.
While it can be tempting to think that PR is a luxury only larger
organizations can afford, PR expert Jennifer R. Farmer shows how her
CCRR framework—being credible, creative, responsive, and relentless—is
the silver bullet for even cash-strapped organizations. Farmer
emphasizes that effective public relations is in fact an essential
component of organizational development—people need to know about you
for your organization to have maximum impact. Her CCRR framework
leverages tools everyone has access to, from social media to brand
transparency, and requires attentiveness more than money. Farmer shows
you that, no matter how modest your budget, you can build a costeffective communications strategy that will help you break through the
noise in an information-overloaded world.

Democracy in the Making
Why David Sometimes Wins tells the story of Cesar Chavez and the
United Farm Workers' groundbreaking victory, drawing important lessons
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from this dramatic tale. Offering insight from a longtime movement
organizer and scholar, Ganz illustrates how they had the ability and
resourcefulness to devise good strategy and turn short-term advantages
into long-term gains.

Extraordinary PR, Ordinary Budget
A history of Catholic social thought Many Americans assume that the
Catholic Church is inherently conservative, based on its stances on
abortion, contraception, and divorce. Yet there is a longstanding
tradition of progressive Catholic movements in the United States that
have addressed a variety of issues from labor, war, immigration, and
environmental protection, to human rights, women’s rights, exploitive
development practices, and bellicose foreign policies. These Catholic
social movements have helped to shift the Church from an institution
that had historically supported incumbent governments and political
elites to a Church that has increasingly sided with the vulnerable and
oppressed. This book provides a concise history of progressively
oriented Catholic Social Thought, which conveys the Catholic Church’s
position on a variety of social justice concerns. Sharon Erickson
Nepstad introduces key papal encyclicals and other church documents,
showing how lay Catholics in the United States have put these ideas
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into practice through a creative and sometimes provocative political
engagement. Nepstad also explores how these progressive movements have
pressured the religious hierarchy to respond to pressing social
issues, such as women’s ordination, conscription, and the morality of
nuclear deterrence policies. Catholic Social Activism vividly depicts
how these progressive movements have helped to shape the religious
landscape of the United States, and how they have provoked controversy
and debate among Catholics and non-Catholics alike.

How To Win Friends and Influence People
"Specifically dedicated to the skills that social workers need to
advance community practice, this creative book is long overdue.
Grounded in the wisdom and evidence of well-honed interpersonal social
work skillsDonna Hardina's new text takes community practice to a
higher level than ever before developed in book form; indeed she
displays the most thorough understanding of research on community
practice that I have read in any community practice text."--Journal of
Teaching in Social Work Community organization has been a major
component of social work practice since the late 19th century. It
requires a diverse set of abilities, interpersonal skills being among
the most important. This textbook describes the essential
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interpersonal skills that social workers need in community practice
and helps students cultivate them. Drawing from empirical literature
on community social work practice and the authorís own experience
working with community organizers, the book focuses on developing the
macro-level skills that are especially useful for community
organizing. It covers relationship-building, interviewing,
recruitment, community assessment, facilitating group decision-making
and task planning, creating successful interventions, working with
organizations, and program evaluation, along with examples of specific
applications. For clarity and ease of use, the author employs a
framework drawn from a variety of community practice models, including
social action and social planning, transformative/popular education
and community development approaches, and multicultural and feminist
approaches. The text is linked to the competencies outlined in the
Council of Social Work Educationís (2008) Educational Policy and
Accreditation Standards (EPAS), as well as ethics and values
identified in the National Association of Social Workersí (NASW) Code
of Ethics, and the International Federation of Social Workersí
statement of ethical principles. Most chapters begin with a quote from
a community organizer explaining how interpersonal skills are used in
practice, and student exercises conclude each chapter. The text also
addresses other important skills such as legislative advocacy,
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lobbying, and supervision. Key Features: Describes the essential
skills social workers need in community practice and how to acquire
them Includes examples of specific applications drawn from empirical
literature and the authorís experience working with community
organizers Grounded in social justice, strengths-based, and human
rights perspectives Linked to competencies outlined in EPAS and values
identified in the NASW Code of Ethics Based on a variety of community
practice models

Winning Well
Do you ever feel that you are leading in uncharted territory? Pastor
and consultant Tod Bolsinger draws on decades of expertise guiding
churches and organizations in this expanded practical leadership
resource, offering illuminating insights and practical tools to help
you reimagine what effective church leadership looks like in our
rapidly changing world.

Sacred Strategies
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Open, Honest, and Direct
An examination of how a transnational coalition of firms and NGOs
influenced the emergence of emissions trading as a central component
of global climate governance. Over the past decade, carbon trading has
emerged as the industrialized world's primary policy response to
global climate change despite considerable controversy. With carbon
markets worth $144 billion in 2009, carbon trading represents the
largest manifestation of the trend toward market-based environmental
governance. In Carbon Coalitions, Jonas Meckling presents the first
comprehensive study on the rise of carbon trading and the role
business played in making this policy instrument a central pillar of
global climate governance. Meckling explains how a transnational
coalition of firms and a few market-oriented environmental groups
actively promoted international emissions trading as a compromise
policy solution in a situation of political stalemate. The coalition
sidelined not only environmental groups that favored taxation and
command-and-control regulation but also business interests that
rejected any emissions controls. Considering the sources of business
influence, Meckling emphasizes the importance of political
opportunities (policy crises and norms), coalition resources (funding
and legitimacy,) and political strategy (mobilizing state allies and
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multilevel advocacy). Meckling presents three case studies that
represent milestones in the rise of carbon trading: the
internationalization of emissions trading in the Kyoto Protocol
(1989–2000); the creation of the EU Emissions Trading System
(1998–2008); and the reemergence of emissions trading on the U.S.
policy agenda (2001–2009). These cases and the theoretical framework
that Meckling develops for understanding the influence of
transnational business coalitions offer critical insights into the
role of business in the emergence of market-based global environmental
governance.

The Progress Principle
Written by a team of experienced practitioners who have worked in HR
in many organizational sectors, Leadership and Management Development
offers students an ideal blend of critical and practice-based
approaches. Drawing on their extensive backgrounds, the authors
combine insights from the latest research with a multitude of cases
and examples. A truly international range of cases--along with
examples from both the not-for-profit and commercial sectors and from
organizations of all sizes--provide a well-rounded demonstration of
how management and leadership work across all areas. The cases are
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followed by reflective questions and problem-based scenarios that
encourage academic, practical, and personal development and provide
opportunities for assessment. Leadership and Management Development
also includes separate chapters on two key issues--ethics and
diversity--and a wide range of pedagogical features and academic
references. The text is enhanced by a Companion Website containing
resources for students (full audio podcasts featuring practitioners
who expand on case studies from the book; sample exam questions with
answers; a flashcard glossary; annotated web links arranged by topic;
and further reading updates) and instructors (PowerPoint-based slides
for each chapter; a teaching outline and answers to questions; and
seminar activities).

Total Leadership
Winner of the 2012 ARNOVA Outstanding Book in Nonprofit and Voluntary
Action Research Award 2013 Charles Tilly Award for Best Book from the
American Sociological Association Section on Collective Behavior and
Social Movements "Democracy in the Making offers a marvelous synthesis
of sociological acumen and hope. Kathleen Blee finds that while social
activists often narrow their visions of doable social change, they
also can learn together and take surprising new directions with
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unpredictable results. A wide range of activists will recognize
themselves in this book's wonderfully fine-grained portraits of
politics at the grassroots."-Paul Lichterman, author of Elusive
Togetherness: Church Groups Trying to Bridge America's Divisions "This
book is an enormous breath of fresh air in an area that often recycles
concepts and perspectives. Blee offers a strikingly original approach
to grassroots activism that will substantially reorient research in
collective action and social movements."-Marc W. Steinberg, Associate
Professor of Sociology, Smith College With civic engagement commonly
understood to be on the decline and traditional bases of community and
means of engagement increasingly fractured, how do people become
involved in collective civic action? How do activist groups form? What
hampers the ability of these groups to invigorate political life, and
what enables it? Kathleen Blee's groundbreaking new study provides a
provocative answer: the early times matter. By following grassroots
groups from their very beginnings, Blee traces how their sense of
possibility shrinks over time as groups develop a shared sense of who
they are that forecloses options that were once open. At the same
time, she charts the turning points at which options re-open and
groups become receptive to change and reinvention. Based on observing
more than sixty grassroots groups in Pittsburgh for three years,
Democracy in the Making is an unprecedented look at how ordinary
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people come together to change society. It gives a close-up look at
the deliberations of activists on the left and right as they work for
animal rights, an end to the drug trade in their neighbourhood, samesex marriage, global peace, and more. It shows how grassroots activism
can provide an alternative to civic disengagement and a forum for
envisioning how the world can be transformed. At the same time, it
documents how activist groups become mired in dysfunctional and
undemocratic patterns that their members dislike, but cannot fix. By
analyzing the possibilities and pitfalls that face nascent activist
organizations, Blee reveals how critical early choices are to the
success of grassroots activism. Vital for scholars and activists
alike, this practical yet profound study shows us, through the
examples of both groups that flourish and those that flounder, how
grassroots activism can better live up to its democratic potential.

Why David Sometimes Wins
Conquer the most essential adaptation to the knowledge economy
Psychological Safety at Work: How to Ensure Learning and Innovation in
the Knowledge Economy offers practical guidance for teams and
organizations who are serious about success in the modern economy.
With so much riding on innovation, creativity, and spark, it is
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essential to attract and retain quality talent—but what good does this
talent do if no one is able to speak their mind? The traditional
culture of “fitting in” and “going along” spells doom in the knowledge
economy. Success requires a continuous influx of new ideas, new
challenges, and critical thought, and the interpersonal climate must
not suppress, silence, ridicule or intimidate. Not every idea is good,
and yes there are stupid questions, and yes dissent can slow things
down, but talking through these things is an essential part of the
creative process. People must be allowed to voice half-finished
thoughts, ask questions from left field, and brainstorm out loud; it
creates a culture in which a minor flub or momentary lapse is no big
deal, and where actual mistakes are owned and corrected, and where the
next left-field idea could be the next big thing. This book explores
this culture of psychological safety, and provides a blueprint for
bringing it to life. The road is sometimes bumpy, but succinct and
informative scenario-based explanations provide a clear path forward
to constant learning and healthy innovation. Explore the link between
psychological safety and high performance Create a culture where it’s
“safe” to express ideas, ask questions, and admit mistakes Nurture the
level of engagement and candor required in today’s knowledge economy
Follow a step-by-step framework for establishing psychological safety
in your team or organization Shed the “yes-men” approach and step into
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real performance. Fertilize creativity, clarify goals, achieve
accountability, redefine leadership, and much more. Psychological
Safety at Work: How to Ensure Learning and Innovation in the Knowledge
Economy helps you bring about this most critical transformation.

First Among Equals
Wall Street Journal Bestseller A thought-provoking, accessible, and
essential exploration of why some leaders (“Diminishers”) drain
capability and intelligence from their teams, while others
(“Multipliers”) amplify it to produce better results. Including a
foreword by Stephen R. Covey, as well the five key disciplines that
turn smart leaders into genius makers, Multipliers is a must-read for
everyone from first-time managers to world leaders.

Sharing success--owning failure : preparing to command in
the twenty-first century Air Force
Organizational Culture and Leadership
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An epic account of how middle-class America hit the rocks in the
political and economic upheavals of the 1970s

Social Finance
800CEORead Business Book Award in Management and Workplace Culture You
CAN love your job again. It can feel like a rigged game. Executives
set aggressive goals, so managers drive their teams to burnout trying
to deliver. Or, employees seek connection and support, so managers
focus on relationships . . . and fail to make the numbers. The fallout
is stress, frustration, and disengagement, and not just among team
members-two-thirds of managers report being disengaged. To succeed,
managers cannot choose between results and relationships. They need
both: They must get people to achieve while creating an environment
that makes them truly want to. Winning Well offers managers a quick,
practical action plan-complete with examples, stories, and online
assessments. They will learn how to: Stamp out the corrosive win-atall-costs mentality * Focus on the game, not just the score *
Reinforce behaviors that produce results * Sustain energy and momentum
* Correct poor performance without drama * Build productive
relationships * Be the leader people want to work for Today's
hypercompetitive economy has created tense, overextended workplaces.
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Keep it productive, rewarding, and even fun with this one-stop success
kit.

Carbon Coalitions
Symposium
The Poor People's Campaign of 1968 has long been overshadowed by the
assassination of its architect, Dr. Martin Luther King Jr., and the
political turmoil of that year. In a major reinterpretation of civil
rights and Chicano movement history, Gordon K. Mantler demonstrates
how King's unfinished crusade became the era's most high-profile
attempt at multiracial collaboration and sheds light on the
interdependent relationship between racial identity and political
coalition among African Americans and Mexican Americans. Mantler
argues that while the fight against poverty held great potential for
black-brown cooperation, such efforts also exposed the complex
dynamics between the nation's two largest minority groups. Drawing on
oral histories, archives, periodicals, and FBI surveillance files,
Mantler paints a rich portrait of the campaign and the larger
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antipoverty work from which it emerged, including the labor activism
of Cesar Chavez, opposition of Black and Chicano Power to state
violence in Chicago and Denver, and advocacy for Mexican American landgrant rights in New Mexico. Ultimately, Mantler challenges readers to
rethink the multiracial history of the long civil rights movement and
the difficulty of sustaining political coalitions.

What a Mighty Power We Can be
Named one of the Best Books of 2009 by the San Francisco Chronicle A
Los Angeles Times Notable Book

A Second Chance
Named to The Washington Post's 2011 List of Best Leadership Books In
this fast-reading and illuminating expanded edition of the bestselling
Leader's Checklist, world-renowned leadership expert Michael Useem
deepens his examination of 15 mission-critical principles for leaders
Based on the lessons from astonishing stories, solid research, and
years of leadership development work with a wide array of companies
and organizations in the United States and abroad, Useem presents
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today's leaders with 15 guiding principles that form the core of the
Leader's Checklist, which will help you develop your ability to make
good and timely decisions in unpredictable and stressful
environments—for those moments when leadership really matters. To
illustrate how the Leader's Checklist can assist leaders, Useem zeroes
in on accounts of extraordinary leaders who rose to the challenge,
including Laurence Golborne's role in the triumphant rescue of 33
miners in Chile, Joseph Pfeifer's remarkable heroism as the first FDNY
Fire Chief to take command at the World Trade Center on September 11,
2001, and Union officer Joshua Lawrence Chamberlain's transformative
actions after the Confederate army's surrender. He also explores the
colossal failure of AIG, one of the greatest corporate collapses in
business history. First published exclusively as an ebook—and now also
available in print—this updated and expanded edition features a new
preface by the author and three new Knowledge@Wharton interviews with
Laurence Golborne, Chile's Minister of Mining, on leading the rescue
operation of 33 miners trapped in the San José Mine; Joseph Pfeifer,
New York City Fire Department's Chief of Counterterrorism and
Emergency Preparedness, on being the first Battalion Chief to take
command at the World Trade Center on September 11, 2001; and the
author on why he wrote The Leader's Checklist and what he has learned
about the most vital items on the checklist from his recent leadership
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development work with more than a dozen companies and organizations.

The Orange Revolution
By 2030, the world will be short of approximately 15 million health
workers - a fifth of the workforce needed to keep healthcare systems
going. Global healthcare leader and award-winning author, Dr Mark
Britnell, uses his unique insights from advising governments,
executives, and clinicians in more than 70 countries, to present
solutions to this impending crisis. Human: Solving the Global
Workforce Crisis in Healthcare, calls for a reframing of the global
debate about health and national wealth, and invites us to deal with
this problem in new and adaptive ways that drive economic and human
prosperity. Harnessing technology, it asks us to reimagine new models
of care and levels of workforce agility. Drawing on experiences
ranging from the world's most advanced hospitals to revolutionary new
approaches in India and Africa, Dr Mark Britnell makes it clear what
works - and what does not. Short and concise, this book gives a truly
global perspective on the fundamental workforce issues facing health
systems today.
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Why It's Kicking Off Everywhere: The New Global Revolutions
From New York Times bestselling authors and renowned leadership
consultants Adrian Gostick and Chester Elton comes a groundbreaking
guide to building high-performance teams. What is the true driver of a
thriving organization’s exceptional success? Is it a genius leader? An
iron-clad business plan? Gostick and Elton shatter these
preconceptions of corporate achievement. Their research shows that
breakthrough success is guided by a particular breed of highperforming team that generates its own momentum—an engaged group of
colleagues in the trenches, working passionately together to pursue a
shared vision. Their research also shows that only 20 percent of teams
are working anywhere near this optimal capacity. How can your team
become one of them? Based on a groundbreaking 350,000-person study by
the Best Companies Group, as well as extraordinary research into
exceptional teams at leading companies, including Zappos.com, Pepsi
Beverages Company, and Madison Square Garden, the authors have
determined a key set of characteristics displayed by members of
breakthrough teams, and have identified a set of rules great teams
live by, which generate a culture of positive teamwork and lead to
extraordinary results. Using a wealth of specific stories from the
breakthrough teams they studied, they reveal in detail how these teams
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operate and how managers can transform their own teams into such high
performers by fostering: Stronger clarity of goals Greater trust among
team members More open and honest dialogue Stronger accountability for
all team members Purpose-based recognition of team members’
contributions The remarkable stories they tell about these teams in
action provide a simple and powerful step-by-step guide to taking your
team to the breakthrough level, igniting the passion and vision to
bring about an Orange Revolution.

The Fearless Organization
You can go after the job you want—and get it! You can take the job you
have—and improve it! You can take any situation—and make it work for
you! Dale Carnegie’s rock-solid, time-tested advice has carried
countless people up the ladder of success in their business and
personal lives. One of the most groundbreaking and timeless
bestsellers of all time, How to Win Friends & Influence People will
teach you: -Six ways to make people like you -Twelve ways to win
people to your way of thinking -Nine ways to change people without
arousing resentment And much more! Achieve your maximum potential—a
must-read for the twenty-first century with more than 15 million
copies sold!
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Groundbreakers
What really sets the best managers above the rest? It’s their power to
build a cadre of employees who have great inner work
lives—consistently positive emotions; strong motivation; and favorable
perceptions of the organization, their work, and their colleagues. The
worst managers undermine inner work life, often unwittingly. As Teresa
Amabile and Steven Kramer explain in The Progress Principle, seemingly
mundane workday events can make or break employees’ inner work lives.
But it’s forward momentum in meaningful work—progress—that creates the
best inner work lives. Through rigorous analysis of nearly 12,000
diary entries provided by 238 employees in 7 companies, the authors
explain how managers can foster progress and enhance inner work life
every day. The book shows how to remove obstacles to progress,
including meaningless tasks and toxic relationships. It also explains
how to activate two forces that enable progress: (1) catalysts—events
that directly facilitate project work, such as clear goals and
autonomy—and (2) nourishers—interpersonal events that uplift workers,
including encouragement and demonstrations of respect and
collegiality. Brimming with honest examples from the companies
studied, The Progress Principle equips aspiring and seasoned leaders
alike with the insights they need to maximize their people’s
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Catholic Social Activism
“A wonderful collection of questions and reflections on the state of
the movement today, where we came from, and where we might be going.
It is all too rare that in the process of creating the movement and
living the moment, participants and thinkers step back and ask the
most pressing questions. This book is an important step.” Marina
Sitrin, Occupy Wall Street organizer and author of Horizontalism We
have all been swept up by the momentum of the Occupy movement. We have
seen the results of years of organizing in different communities come
together in ways that few could have imagined, bolstered by the scores
of people who have left the comfort of their daily routine behind and
taken to the streets. Yet as a movement so overflowing with new social
and political actors, we lack the framework we need to help us all to
understand what a social movement is, to understand how change has
happened in the past, to understand what this moment means and what
this movement makes possible. We Are Many is a reflection on Occupy
from within the heart of the movement itself. Examining key questions:
What worked? What didn’t? Why? How? Is it reproducible? The authors
and activists in this collection point toward a movement-based
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framework for future organizing. Heavily illustrated and annotated, We
Are Many is a celebration of what worked, and a thoughtful analysis of
what didn’t. Contributors:Michael Andrews, Michael Belt, Nadine Bloch,
Rose Bookbinder, Mark Bray, Emily Brissette, George Caffentzis, George
Ciccariello-Maher, Annie Cockrell, Joshua Clover, Andy Cornell, Molly
Crabapple, CrimethInc., Croatoan, Paul Dalton, Chris Dixon, John Duda,
Brendan M. Dunn, Lisa Fithian, Gabriella, David Graeber, Ryan Harvey,
Gabriel Hetland, Marisa Holmes, Mike King, Koala Largess, Yvonne Yen
Liu, Josh MacPhee, Manissa M. Maharawal, Yotam Marom, Cindy Milstein,
Occupy Research, Joel Olson, Isaac Ontiveros, Morrigan Phillips,
Frances Fox Piven, Vijay Prashad, Michael Premo, Max Rameau, RANT,
Research & Destroy, Nathan Schneider, Jonathan Matthew Smucker, Some
Oakland Antagonists, Lester Spence, Janaina Stronzake, Mattilda
Bernstein Sycamore, Team Colors Collective, Janelle Treibitz, Unwoman,
Immanuel Wallerstein, Sophie Whittemore, Kristian Williams, and Jaime
Omar Yassin.

Lead by Example
'Social Finance' brings together rapid advances in what used to be
called socially responsible investment. For example, finance for green
businesses, and to support economic development both in deprived areas
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and developing countries.

Interpersonal Social Work Skills for Community Practice
The book that defined the field, updated and expanded for today's
organizations Organizational Culture and Leadership is the classic
reference for managers and students seeking a deeper understanding of
the inter-relationship of organizational culture dynamics and
leadership. Author Edgar Schein is the 'father' of organizational
culture, world-renowned for his expertise and research in the field;
in this book, he analyzes and illustrates through cases the abstract
concept of culture and shows its importance to the management of
organizational change. This new fifth edition shows how culture has
become a popular concept leading to a wide variety of research and
implementation by various organizations and expands the focus on the
role of national cultures in influencing culture dynamics, including
some practical concepts for how to deal with international
differences. Special emphasis is given to how the role of leadership
varies with the age of the organization from founding, through midlife to old age as the cultural issues vary at each stage. How culture
change is managed at each stage and in different types of
organizations is emphasized as a central concern of leader behavior..
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This landmark book is considered the defining resource in the field.
Drawing on a wide range of research, this fifth edition contains 25
percent new and revised material to provide the most relevant new
concepts and perspectives alongside the basic culture model that has
helped to define the field. Dig into assumptions and typologies to
decipher organizational culture Learn how culture begins, thrives, or
dies with leadership Manage cultural change effectively and
appropriately Understand the leader's role in managing disparate
groups The resurgence of interest in organizational culture has
spurred an awakening in research, and new information is continuously
coming to light. Outdated practices are being replaced by more
effective methods, and the resulting shift affects organizations
everywhere. Organizational Culture and Leadership is an essential
resource for scholars, consultants and leaders seeking continuous
improvement in the face of today's business realities.

Multipliers
Building a business requires more than just a good product and
talented people; it requires you to take a hard look at how you show
up as a leader. Open, Honest, and Direct helps you dive into the heart
of your business and your people, identifying changes you can make to
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transform the way you and your managers lead. Part business book, part
personal-development guide, this is a how-to full of practical ways to
not only build and lead a high-performance team but also bring out the
best in your people. Being a successful manager is less about staying
constantly on top of your team and more about providing clarity and
context for people. Levy's method for creating open, honest, and
direct leaders within an organization provides you with tactical tools
you can put to use right away. This is a toolkit for designing a
culture that supports employee performance and future-proofs your
business. Many managers are promoted because they are great at what
they do, but that doesn't necessarily translate into their ability to
manage a team and get the most out of their people. In today's
business environment where the competition for top talent is intense,
it's integral to not only keep your top talent but also be able to
coach all of your people and unlock their full potential. Open,
Honest, and Direct is a field guide and powerful movement for leading
that will give your organization the competitive edge it needs.

Stayin' Alive
In this book, some of the world's leading scholars come together to
describe their thinking and research on the topic of the psychology of
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leadership. Most of the chapters were originally presented as papers
at a research conference held in 2001 at the Kellogg School of
Management of Northwestern University. The contributions span
traditional social psychological areas, as well as organizational
theory; examining leadership as a psychological process and as
afforded by organizational constraints and opportunities. The editors'
goal was not to focus the chapters on a single approach to the study
and conceptualization of leadership but rather to display the
diversity of issues that surround the topic. Leadership scholars have
identified a host of approaches to the study of leadership. What are
the personal characteristics of leaders? What is the nature of the
relation between leaders and followers? Why do we perceive some people
to be better leaders than others? What are the circumstances that
evoke leadership qualities in people? Can leadership be taught? And so
on. The contributions to this book examine these important questions
and fall into three categories: conceptions of leadership, factors
that influence the effectiveness of leadership, and the consequences
and effects of leadership on the leader. All in all, the chapters of
this volume display part of a broad spectrum of novel and important
approaches to the study of the psychology of leadership. We hope that
they are equally useful to those who are or would be leaders and to
those who study the topic. As recent events have served to remind us,
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it is too important a topic to be ignored by psychologists.

The Psychology of Leadership
Much of the produce that Americans eat is grown in the Mexican state
of Baja California, the site of a multibillion-dollar export
agricultural boom that has generated jobs and purportedly reduced
poverty and labor migration to the United States. But how has this
growth affected those living in Baja? Based on a decade of
ethnographic fieldwork, Made in Baja examines the unforeseen
consequences for residents in the region of San Quintín. The
ramifications include the tripling of the region’s population,
mushrooming precarious colonia communities lacking basic
infrastructure and services, and turbulent struggles for labor, civic,
and political rights. Anthropologist Christian Zlolniski reveals the
outcomes of growers structuring the industry around an insatiable
demand for fresh fruits and vegetables. He also investigates the
ecological damage—"watercide”—and the social side effects of
exploiting natural resources for agricultural production. Weaving
together stories from both farmworkers and growers, Made in Baja
provides an eye-opening look at the dynamic economy developing south
of the border.
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How To Win Friends And Influence People
Taking over the top job, whether it's the CEO of a company or the
manager of a department, is never easy. When done the right way, it
results in inspired leadership; when done the wrong way, it can lead
to disaster. To be effective, the people in charge must give their
team a reason to believe in their talents and their ability to get
people to work together. Great leadership requires decisiveness,
authority, conviction, compassion, and, most important, the ability to
set the right example. It would seem easy, but it takes a lifetime of
trying to put it into practice. In Lead by Example, recognized
leadership guru John Baldoni reveals the traits and abilities leaders
need to know to inspire others to follow them. Readers will learn how
to: listen for ideas • manage around obstacles • defuse tension •
check their egos • stand up for what they believe in • manage crises •
develop team confidence • recruit good people • deliver bad news •
handle defeat • engage their enemies Filled with examples of visionary
leaders who have overcome their shortcomings and achieved greatness,
Lead by Example will show readers how to build trust, drive results,
and win the respect of the people they lead.
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Leadership and Management Development
Managing people when you're not their boss is a challenge,
particularly in professional service firms where, increasingly, top
professionals are being tapped to lead their peers. Now Patrick
McKenna and David Maister provide a 'play book' for professionals
trying to be both a team member and coach. In industies ranging from
banking and insurance to law and engineering, as well as in research
labs and software companies, management responsibility is increasingly
delegated - ususally without guidance - to those who head up smaller
teams of professionals. FIRST AMONG EQUALS speaks directly to those
who have gone from focusing on their own performance to being a group
manager in charge of leading others. From understanding the group
leader role to setting terms of reference and effectively dealing with
talented prima donnas, McKenna and Maister present a thorough
introduction to managing and orchestrating talent.

Rethinking Social Movements
Roots for Radicals
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National Bestseller “Students talk about Stewart D. Friedman, a
management professor at the Wharton School, with a mixture of earnest
admiration, gratitude and rock star adoration.” —New York Times In
this national bestseller, Stew Friedman gives you the tools you need
to achieve “four-way wins”—improved performance in all domains of
life: work, home, community, and self. Friedman, celebrated professor
and founding director of the Wharton School’s Leadership Program and
its Work/Life Integration Project, explains how three simple yet
potent principles—be real, be whole, and be innovative—can help you,
no matter what your age or what you do for work, become a better
leader and have a richer life. In this engaging adaptation of his
hands-on Wharton course, he offers step-by-step instruction to help
you create positive, sustainable change in your world. This proven,
programmatic method teaches you how to produce stronger results at
work, find clearer purpose, feel less stressed, strengthen connections
with the people who matter most to you, contribute further to
important causes, and gain greater support for your vision of your
future. If you’re ready to learn to lead in all parts of your
life—this is the book for you. For a full array of Total Leadership
tips and tools, visit totalleadership.org. Also look for Stew
Friedman’s book, Leading the Life You Want, which builds on Total
Leadership by profiling well-known leaders—from Bruce Springsteen to
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Michelle Obama—who exemplify its principles and demonstrate how
success in your work is accomplished not at the expense of the rest of
your life, but as the result of meaningful attachments to all its
parts.

Beyond the Fields
Describes the social changes Cesar Chavez and the United Farm Workers
of America helped accomplish that have endured in the twenty-first
century, including the building of Latino political power and the
fight for environmental justice.

The Union of Their Dreams
Incisive grassroots account of the new global revolutions by acclaimed
BBC journalist. The world is facing a wave of uprisings, protests and
revolutions: Arab dictators swept away, public spaces occupied, slumdwellers in revolt, cyberspace buzzing with utopian dreams. Events we
were told were consigned to history—democratic revolt and social
revolution—are being lived by millions of people. In this compelling
new book, Paul Mason explores the causes and consequences of this
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great unrest. From Cairo to Athens, Wall Street and Westminster to
Manila, Mason goes in search of the changes in society, technology and
human behavior that have propelled a generation onto the streets in
search of social justice. In a narrative that blends historical
insight with first-person reportage, Mason shines a light on these new
forms of activism, from the vast, agile networks of cyberprotest to
the culture wars and tent camps of the #occupy movement. The events,
says Mason, reflect the expanding power of the individual and call for
new political alternatives to elite rule and global poverty.

Made in Baja
The successor to the legendary activist Saul Alinsky, Edward T.
Chambers pioneered a set of principles and practices that have guided
community organizations throughout the US and the world. Roots for
Radicals remains his definitive reflection on these fundamental
principles of community activism: how, as public citizens, we can
navigate the gap between the world as it is and as it should be,
between self-interest and self-sacrifice and in doing so create
lasting change for our communities. In the face of the increasingly
turbulent politics of the 21st-century, Chambers's book has never been
more relevant.
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Leadership and Diversity
Publisher Description
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